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In the last decade, the number of managers increased by more than 10%, and their
salaries rose by a significant 18%. In contrast, front-line workers, such as garage staff
and other essential personnel, saw only an 8% increase in their wages. This is while the
cost of living surged by around 30%, placing a heavy financial burden on these
workers.

The disparity highlights a growing gap between management and those on the front
lines. Managers, who are in decision-making roles, have been receiving substantial
benefits and significant pay rises even when the performance outcomes might not align
with the organization’s expectations. On the other hand, front-line workers continue to
work under strenuous conditions without commensurate compensation.

The critical issue here revolves around fairness and transparency. While management
reaps financial rewards, front-line workers face stagnant wages and rising living costs
without the necessary support. This situation not only affects individual well-being but
also has a broader impact on the efficiency and morale of the workforce.

Mark Sutcliffe, emphasizing the importance of fairness and equity, has advocated for an
equitable distribution of resources and funding. The focus is on ensuring that front-line
workers receive their fair share of support and that organizations maintain a transparent
approach to compensation and resource allocation.

Their call for action underlines the need for systemic changes. By addressing these
disparities and advocating for support, organizations like ATU 279 aim to create a
more balanced and fairer workplace environment, promoting equity and respect for all
employees, regardless of their position.
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